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Dear elected committee,
 
Please note that my wife and I wish to appeal for the voice of the unheard, that we ask you all to
 reject or oppose the bill. Simply put we nor anyone of you would be communicating or handling
 such a matter today, if we/you were at the mercy of parents who would have made a
 judgement of us whilst we were still unborn.
 
Please vote with a conscience that will impact future generations of Australians.
 
Sincerely,
 
Winston & Ranmalie Madawala.
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